
TOWN OF WOLFEBORO  
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

Green Street Reconstruction Project 
 

Sealed Bids for the Green Street Reconstruction Project will be received at the office of the Finance 
Department, 84 South Main Street, PO Box 629 Wolfeboro, NH 03894 until 2:00 PM on Monday, 
May 1, 2023, at which place and time said Bids will be opened and read aloud. Detailed scope of 
Work available on Town Web page (wolfeboronh.us), any questions call Stantec – Jonathan 
Bourque at 603-505-1356.  The Board of Selectmen reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 
bids, for any reason or no reason whatsoever, that they, in their sole discretion deem to be in the 
best interest of the Town of Wolfeboro. 

 


